
Appendix 4 – Responses to Statutory Representation Notice 

As a parent of a child who attends Millfield Community Nursery I would like to say I am very 
much against the closure of this provision. In the past year my daughter had attended she 
has thrived both academically and socially, and that's all down to the staff there. Telling my 
daughter it is closed and she can no longer go will break her heart, as I'm sure it will many 
other children's. 

Thank you 
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